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1 Affected Products 
Product in End-of-Life 

LEON-G100-06S 

LEON-G100-07S 

LEON-G100-08S 

 

2 Reason for discontinuation 
u-blox has decided to announce the end-of-life for the above listed products. Reason is the EOL of the cellular 

chipset and memory used by the modules. 
 

3 Recommendation 
u-blox recommends to migrate to the newer SARA form factor, specifically to the SARA-G340-02S (if a dual 
band solution is enough) or to the SARA-G350-02S (if quad band is required). The SARA-G3 product line uses 

state of the art components and comes with enhanced performance and quality. 

Please consult local FAE’s for further support. 
 

4 Schedule 
Last Time Buy Date

1
:   20-Nov-2017 

Last Ship Date
1
:  21-May- 2018 

 

5 Contact 
We thank you for your understanding in this situation and assure you our very best support. u-blox appreciates 
and values your continued business relationship and looks forward to your future interest in our outstanding 

product portfolio. Please contact your nearest u-blox sales team for any questions you may have. 
 

6 Reference Documents 
[1] SARA-G3 Series Data-sheet, u-blox document UBX-13000993 
[2] SARA-G3 Series System Integration Manual, u-blox document UBX-13000995 

                                                      

1
  All orders for the old Type Number placed after the notification date are non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 


